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Workshop on NEP-2020 focus on Admission, curriculum, Exam 

and Evaluation Process  
 

On 3rd May 2024, the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Government P.G. 

College, Bazpur, organized a workshop focused on the National Education Policy 

(NEP) 2020, specifically addressing key areas such as admissions, curriculum 

development, examination, and evaluation processes. Dr. Adarsh Kumar Chaudhri, 

IQAC Coordinator and Exam In-charge. introduced the significance of NEP-2020 in 

transforming the educational landscape in India. The workshop aimed to enhance 

understanding among faculty members and students regarding the implementation of 

NEP-2020 and its implications for higher education. Workshop provide insights into the 

NEP-2020 framework and its relevance to the college's academic practices, changes in 

admissions and curriculum structure as per NEP guidelines and clarify examination and 

evaluation processes that align with the new policy. the workshop addressed innovative 

evaluation techniques that align with NEP objectives, including competency-based 

assessments and peer evaluations. 
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